SOUTH

Report from Maureen Thorne Regional Delegate for the South. February 2019

Seems to be a quiet season now we did however have a cones event day which was well attended it is good fun for donkeys and people.

Christmas meal was well attended too it’s good to see different people & chat etc.

We are (have by the time this is read !) our Southern region AGM followed by our events planning for the year 10th February. Which is good as it seems to start the year off in planning etc. & getting in the show/walks mood.

We haven’t done any more towards the AGM in November 2019 as it is some time away but I think soon we must start the organising, which we will discuss on the 10th.

We hope to welcome Jackie Rose as Dorset area Representative, we didn’t have anyone covering Dorset before.

Maureen Thorne

